
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 17th December 2021 

Chapelford Village 
Primary School  

This last week at Chapelford has been full of sparkle and excitement as we     
prepare for the Christmas holidays. The children have still been busy with their 
learning but with the added extra of making cards too. The teachers have lots 
of learning planned for the two days next week and then will be celebrating 
the end of term with a class party on Tuesday afternoon. We are so proud of 
all the pupils here as they have worked incredibly hard this term and are ready 

for a well deserved rest. 
 

The EYFS parents had a lovely treat this week as our youngest children performed their 
Santa around the World concert. They sung songs and told us all some facts about      
Christmas around the World. Many of us were filled with joy as they sung Santa Claus is 
coming to town accompanied with some very enthusiastic air guitarists. 
 

Everyone here at Chapelford would like to extend their warm wishes to you all over 
the holiday period. It's such a special time this year to be able to spend precious          
moments with friends and family. 
 

Kindest regards 

Mrs Joanne Hewson                                                                                                                                                                     

Headteacher 

School menu for week beginning                      

Monday 20th December is Week 1. 

Tuesday 21st December will be Chip Day served 

with Chicken or Fish. 

(A vegetarian alternative will be available) 

Monday 10th January 2022 will be Menu 1 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside of the school grounds!                                                                       

School Gym equipment is for pupils during the school day only. 

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any               

Polite Notice 

Congratulations  

 

to all that took part in Xmas for 

Schools.                                                   

£286 was raised by all. 



Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Roby 12 Jake 

2 Ewan 13 Dylan 

3 Will 14 Tanzeel 

4 Phoebe 15 Laithan 

5 Ethan 16 George 

6 Teddy 17 Keira T 

7 Archie 18 Alyssa 

8 Elsie 19 Luca 

9 Elliott 20 Aashna 

10 Olly 21 Frankie 

11 Grace   

Reader of the Week 

Tues 21st December - End of Term 

Mon 10th January 2022 - Back to School @ 8:50am 

Mon 10th - Fri 14th January - C21 Bikeability 

Dates for the Diary 

1 Jenson 12 Isabelle 

2 Oliver 13 Alfie 

3 Elodie 14 Harry 

4 Farrah 15 Giorgia 

5 Luis 16 Romaysa  

6 Jack 17 Keira B 

7 Tom 18 Hattie 

8 Olivia 19 Jack 

9 Charlie 20 Josh 

10 Eva 21 Amber 

11 Kian   

Star Learner 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

The organisers of Luminate, a spectacular, illuminated 

trail, are thrilled to be able to offer two new exciting         

locations here in the North West. Following their suc-

cess in Margam Park and The Sandringham Estate in 

previous years it is wonderful to also be able to offer 

something closer to home for 2021 at Walton Gardens, 

Warrington  and Victoria Park, Southport!  

Please scan the QR codes for more information. 

Southport             

Warrington                                                                                               

Christmas Jumpers 

Children are invited to wear their own festive     
jumper on the last day of term                                   

Tuesday 21st December 

Congratulations and Well done to….. 

Felicity from Class 12 on       

Sunday 12th December took 

part in the BCA Winter        

Weekender Dance Competition 

in Blackpool with her squad 

‘Sparkles’. 

The Sparkles squad won their 

category with an amazing hip 

hop dance!  

 

 

Arthur from Class 4 has just 

participated in his very first 

dance show with The Dance 

Studio Warrington, he was 

very confident! He was     

amazing and has only been 

dancing since May and hasn't 

ever been on stage before!   

 

Out of School Achievements 


